
                                     
ELECTRICAL COUNCIL OF FLORIDA 

PINELLAS CHAPTER 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

VFW POST 4364 
5773- 62nd St. North 

Saint Petersburg, FL 33709  
 

              Next Meeting:    Thursday May 27, 2021    
 
Charlie Spitzer, President of A. Randy’s Electric, Inc. and Treasurer of Pinellas Chapter 
ECF, will be presenting a one-hour class on “Isolation Transformer and Buck and Boost 
Transformer selection, wiring and installation”. The handouts will contain selection 
charts, applications and wiring diagrams for your future use and to share with your 
personnel to aid in installations.  
 
 This class will be for information only and is not a CEU. Field workers will also benefit 
from this class and handouts will be provided. Apprentices are welcome to attend. 
Please join us as you will find this program remarkably interesting and informative. If 
you know of anyone who would like to join the Pinellas Chapter for this program, please 
forward this notice to them.  
 
Mary will be serving 15 Bean soup and Ham with Double Baked potato, salad, and 
Dessert. Masks are no longer mandated by the State of Florida but are recommended by 
the CDC.  
 
It is especially important that you make reservations so that enough handouts can be 
provided, and dinners be ordered. 
 

           DINNER CATERED BY:  Mary Creager  

 
ADJUSTMENT HOUR 5:00 TO 6:00 p.m. 

DINNER 6:00 p.m. 
 

PRESENTATION TO FOLLOW 
 

GENERAL ADMISSION IS $15.00 PAYABLE AT DOOR (COVERS DINNER) 
with $10.00 reduced admission for Apprentice Program Students. 

 
RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 

 
RSVP to Russ Heisey at 727.573.1400 or email at russ@arandyselectric.net  

no later Monday, May 24, 2021 by 5:00 p.m.  
             
Jerry White, President ~ Charles Spitzer, Treasurer ~ Russell Heisey, Immediate Past President/Secretary  

    


